
The Governor’s Commission on Physical Fitness and Sports’ Worksite Wellness 
Award recognizes businesses and industries in Mississippi that have contributed 
to the local quality of life by promoting worksite safety and physical fitness.  
Award recipients will be honored by the GCPFS at a reception at the Governor’s 
Mansion on December 10.  Applications are due November 25 and may be 
obtained by calling Cathy Ward at 601-576-7781. 


